
      Memorandum 
 

 

 
Subject: ACTION:  PE12-033 Memo to Public File 

 
From: Stephen McHenry, Investigator 
 Office of Defects Investigation 
 
To: Ms. Rosa Howell,  

Correspondence Research Division 
 Office of Defects Investigation 
 
 

Date:  March 28, 2013 
 
 
 

In Reply Refer To:  NVS-213 
 

This memorandum describes certain data acquired by the Office of Defects Investigation in 
support of PE12-028 as described below and requests that it be added to the publicly accessible 
electronic data repository in Artemis.  While every effort is made to disclose data related to the 
subject investigation, certain data contained in investigation files may be confidential, privileged, 
or other wise contain data protected from public disclosure pursuant to “The Privacy Act of 
1974” 5 U.S.C. § 552a, “The Freedom of Information Act” 5 U.S.C. § 552, and/or 49 C.F.R. Part 
512. 
 
On March 13, 2013, ODI held an online meeting with representatives of Ford to discuss PE12-
033.  All material displayed in the presentation by Ford was previously submitted as part of their 
response to PE12-033 or PE12-005. 
 
Online Attendees: 
Stephen McHenry, ODI 
Jeffrey Quandt, ODI 
Gary Hewett, VRTC 
Duane Stoltzfus, VRTC 
John Risch, Ford Motor 
Dave Ott, Ford Motor 
Todd Fronckowiak, Ford Motor 


